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The PPM Task Force is encouraged by the Commission’s expression of interest in considering the recommendation submitted on December 3, 2009, with regard to a Section 403 investigation of the PPM practices and methodology.   

As a result of the recent events surrounding Arbitron’s management changes, and conversations between the PPM Coalition, MRC, and Arbitron, the PPM Task Force has determined it is more appropriate to take a step back and perform in a "monitoring role" until further notice, rather than proposing any new recommendations at this time or intervening in current negotiations.

However, the Task Force expressed to Arbitron’s Counsel that the possibility still exists that the Commission could initiate a 403 investigation, which the Advisory Committee has previously recommended on two occasions.  The PPM Task Force continues to be extremely interested in this matter and will remain vigilant in monitoring the progress of the talks between all interested parties.
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